
 

Alki PTA 
In acknowledgement of the commitment and accomplishments you 

have made in the 2019-2020 school year through the School of 
Excellence program. We recognize your PTA as a national leader 

in strengthening family-school partnerships and look forward to 
supporting your continued efforts in the 2020-2021 school year.  
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